Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

From: Bob Asher <Bob_Asher@eogresources.com>

Sent: Tuesday, May 2, 2017 11:10 AM

To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

Cc: Weaver, Crystal, EMNRD

Subject: Form C-141 Final Report (Gates ACC Battery, 1RP-1690)
Attachments: Form C-141, Final Report (Gates AAC Battery).pdf

My apologies, the work per the work plan was completed in March, just getting to the final report.

Thank you,

Robert C. “Bob” Asher

Environmental Supervisor

Safety & Environmental Department
EOG Resources, Inc.

Artesia Division

EOG Safety Begins With YOUR Safety

éeng resources

From: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD [mailto:mike.bratcher@state.nm.us]
Sent: Tuesday, February 7, 2017 6:51 AM

To: Bob Asher <Bob_Asher@eogresources.com>

Cc: Weaver, Crystal, EMNRD <Crystal.Weaver@state.nm.us>
Subject: RE: Gates ACC Battery Work Plan (2/3/2017)

**External email. Use caution.**
RE: EOG Y (Formerly Yates Petroleum) * Gates AAC Battery * 2RP-1690 * DOR: 5/28/13

Bob,

Your proposal for remediation of the above referenced release is approved. OCD does not necessarily consider this liner

installation complete protection from any future release events that may occur in this battery.

OCD approval does not relieve the operator of liability should their operations fail to adequately investigate and

remediate contamination that may pose a threat to ground water, surface water, human health or the environment. In
addition, OCD approval does not relieve the operator of responsibility for compliance with any other federal, state,

local laws and/or regulations.
If you have any questions or concerns, and for notification, please contact me.

Mike Bratcher

NMOCD District 2

811 S. First St.

Artesia NM 88210
575-748-1283 Ext 108
mike.bratcher@state.nm.us




From: Bob Asher [mailto:Bob Asher@eogresources.com]
Sent: Friday, February 3, 2017 8:11 AM

To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD <mike.bratcher@state.nm.us>
Subject: Gates ACC Battery Work Plan (2/3/2017)

Mike,
Attached is the work plan for the Gates ACC Battery, please contact me if there are questions.

Thank you.

Robert C. “Bob” Asher

Environmental Supervisor

Safety & Environmental Department
EOG Resources, Inc.

Artesia Division Office

105 S. 4™ Street

Artesia, NM 88210

575-748-4217 (Office)

575-365-4021 (Cell)

EOG Safety Begins With YOUR Safety

éeuy resources



